
NYSCA General Business Meeting 2000 Conference Saturday, September 23, 
2000 – 1:00pm 

The slate of nominations for office was presented by Al Auster, Chair of the 
Nominating Committee and voted on by the members of the Association. 

The results of the election were as follows: • Vice President-Elect, Carol Wilder • 
Treasurer, Judythe Isserlis • Recording Secretary, Laura Tropp • Member-at-
Large, Peggy Cassidy Report from the Executive Secretary, Mary Aiello-Gray 

Mary reported on membership: • 1 institutional member • 100 pre-registered • 66 
on-site registered Report from the Vice Presidents-Elect 1. Gary and Marie put 
out the call for papers for next year’s conference: “2001: A State Odyssey.” 

2. Gary and Marie also announced the date of the New Jersey Communication 
Association meeting on March 31st, in Monmouth, New Jersey. New Business 1. 
Susan Drucker made an announcement about the ECA conference, April 25-
29th, in Portland, Maine. 

2. Judy announced that long-time NYSCA member Gerry Goldberg passed 
away, and that people could make donations for the Gerry Goldberg Debate 
Foundation at Pace, or to his wife. The meeting was adjourned at 1:50pm.	
  


